Movie Permission Form

Dear Parents, 

Our school suggests a parental permission for your student to view movies that are used in our curriculum, or that are selected by our teachers, which are rated PG-13 or R. 

We believe showing your son or daughter films or portions of films such as Recount enables them to benefit from another medium as a resource in their study of current events and history.    We understand that in some scenes within this movie harsh language is used, yet if we were to eliminate every movie deemed to have something objectionable in it, we would lose the use of relevant parts as tools for learning from events that actually happened.

Movies, along with our hands-on activities such as reading, in-class discussion groups, trials, debates, and research projects, give students a well-rounded opportunity to discover the world of history. Movies go beyond dry facts and help bring events “alive.” 


Thank you for taking the time to read this permission form. 

Sincerely, 
Kirk Abe


Name of Movie:
Recount  

Movie Rating:_PG to R 



Student Name_____________________________

____ Yes, I give my son/daughter permission to view curriculum and school appropriate full-length movies rated PG-13 or R. 

____ No, I do not give my son/daughter permission to view curriculum and school appropriate full-length movies of the types mentioned in this letter. I understand alternate learning experiences will be provided for my child while the movie is being watched. 
  
Guardian approval: (by typing/signing your name you testify that you are the person written and you give permission to your son or daughter to watch the movies mentioned.

NAME:____________________________ SIGNATURE:______________________________
PARENT OF: _____________________________________

DATE:___________________________________________
